
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 10:17 AM 
To: Tavarez, Ike'; 'Pat Ellis' 
Cc: Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov) 
Subject: RE: COG - Work Plan - RJU #119 and RJU #110(#121) 

Reference: COG Operating * RJ Unit 119 * 30-015-03146 * Release date - 5/30/2009 
COG Operating * RJ Unit 110 * 30-015-03152 * Release date -10/23/2009 

The remediation proposal for cleanup of produced fluid releases at the above referenced sites is approved with the 
following conditions: 

• Notify OCD District 2 Office 48 hours prior to commencement of remedial activities. 
• In the event the project requires further sampling, notify OCD 48 hours prior to obtaining samp es where the 

analyses will be submitted to OCD. 
• Notify OCD 48 hours prior to installation of caps/liners. 
• Plastic liners should be domed in such a manner as to facilitate run off of any downward migrating fluids. 
• No portions of any liner or cap is to be closer than 4' (four feet) to original surface grade. (Minimum 4' cover on 

top of liners - BLM has requested liners be installed at base of excavations.) 
• Submit a Final Report Form C-141 and closure report upon satisfactory completion of project. 
• Like approval by BLM as may be applicable. 

Be advised that OCD approval of this proposal does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have 
failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water,J surface water, 
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for 
compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Mike- hmtcfve-r 
NMOCD DJS I'RICT 2 
1301 Vv'. GRAND AVL-, 
ARl l-S I A. NM 88210 
575- 748-1283 IiXI',108 
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 

From: Tavarez, Ike [mailto:Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 12:30 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov) 
Subject: COG - Work Plan - RJU #119 and RJU #110(#121) 

Mike, 

Here is the work plan for the COG - RJU #119 and RJU #110 located in Eddy County, New Mexico. On June 4, 2010, we 
met in your office to discuss the results and depths of the proposed work plan. I checked project file arid noted the work 
plan had not been submitted for you final review. Can you review and let me know if you have any questions. On 
approved, we like to start the remediation as soon as possible. Thanks j 

Ike Tavarez, 1>G Senior Project Manager 
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